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Young Adult Service  

EXERCISE SESSIONS:
   
On Friday mornings we are having great fun as Andy Watmuff from
“All Teed Up” is leading us in 6 sessions of seated exercise classes using 
weights and stretch bands.  

This is part of our Self Care Awareness.  

There are many things we can do to keep fit and healthy  without it costing 
the earth.  We are all learning that we should take care of ourselves better. 

Thursdays 10am - 2pm 

We  currently have eight places available for 
anyone with an interest in sewing knitting or 

crafting . 

We will be starting this service on: 
Thursday 6th June

In Stitches 

We have recently launched three NEW exciting services for young people with 
learning disabilities, aged between 16 and 25+;

“I Can Do It”   “Seed To Plate”    “In Stitches”  

Look out for our new leaflets being sent out soon with more detailed 
information on all of the above services.
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This is their life...... Be a part of helping them to learn how to live it as
 independently as they can. Please fill this section in with them.

ASPIRATIONS : 

Our registration forms have a new look !  And we are asking that when you 
complete the new registration forms that you give some real thought to the 

Aspirations section..... 

          What do you want to achieve from attending SNOOP ?
 

                      Aspirations and Personal Goals
 
                       are a key part of life as an adult.

Our new adults services have aspiration at their heart so that our young 
adults can continue to achieve and learn in practical ways

 based on their personal goals.
   

Such aspirations seem to get lost in the move from school or college to adulthood
 and from Education Health and Care Plan to adult services. 

We all have our dreams,
 things we really want to do 

and personal goals we want to try to reach. 
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 Childcare

The children and staff in childcare also had lots of fun making an Easter collage 
during play scheme using lots of different arts and crafts

Short Breaks Climbing Wall 

The children would like to say a huge THANK YOU to Woodhouse Grove School
and Vanquis Bank 
 

  
                     

Adventure Play: 
 
Our sessions at the Big Swing have now come to an end, but Gracie from the 
Adventure Playsite is coming to SNOOP for a few weeks  on a Friday After 
School session to extend on the adventure play experience for our children.
So far we have made bird feeding tables, helped build a bug hotel, and baked  
chocolate cake inside oranges ! 

Play Scheme is here again for May. We are taking the lead from the children in 
building our mud kitchen area, our bug hotel and our outdoor construction area.  
Look out on our facebook page for the finished result.

 Climbing Wall sessions are available on Thursday 30th May at SNOOP 
between 10am and 12pm. 

Book your place. Cost is £5

WE LOVED THEM !

Who kindly donated 80+30 =110 EASTER EGGS for all our young people
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Nursery 

We welcome our new 2 year old children to Tadpoles Nursery and 
we are getting ready for the summer term and preparations for our 
4 year old children who will be leaving Tadpoles Nursery to go to 
school for the first time.
  
These are exciting times in nursery, we have been growing things 
and have made our own potato heads.

We are also growing our own Beanstalk !

We have been learning about how Tadpoles
change into frogs.

 
We have also been taking advantage of this sunny weather working 
in our mud kitchen and finding and observing bugs and insects in 

our bug wood. 
 

Tadpoles Nursery provides day care and 
early education grants for 2-4 year olds 
and you can use your free 15 hours or 

your 30 hours entitlement with us.
 

 If you are interested in a place, please 
give us a call on 01274 292126
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Name

Job Title 

Time at 

My job is 

Likes

Greatest 
Achievement  

 

My latest

challenge 

Snoop 

 

Socialising , walking , sunshine , holidays 

Having my daughter and watching her graduate 

Completing “ Lead Adult Worker ” course 

We are delighted to say that our application for funding was 
successful and Morrisons have awarded us the fantastic 

amount of £5,178 !!!

This much needed award means that now we have completed  
the funding for our sensory room update 

THANK YOU ! 

Spotlight On 

Jenni

Play Support Worker

3 Years

Within the Adult Service . I support young adults 
 In a  person centred way to have a happy 
full filled day 



e:mail 2carols@snoopcharity.org www.snoopcharity.org@snoopcharityOur aim is your peace of mind 

Spring 2019 Newsletter 

Carers 

We have met to look at ways in which parent/carers of young adults with 
learning disabilities and Autism can be supported through the transition process 

for school to adulthood. 

There is a formal process for the young person to go through , but for the 
parent/carers there is also a transition they find themselves facing. 

Questions such as:
 

‘What happens to me when they leave school, I have to work?’
 

‘What is out there/available?’

‘I am no longer a parent, but I am a Carer..... What are my rights?’ 

We have now met with Carers Resource who have been awarded the Carers 
Contract in Bradford and together we are hoping to raise awareness with the 

Carers Partnership Board in Bradford.
 

We have been supporting parent/carers through this time of 
transition for a number of years. 

 If you have received support from SNOOP about transition or any other
 support we have been able to give you, we would really love to hear 

from you and how it helped.
 

 SNOOP have been working together with Aware and the 
 Parents Forum for Bradford & Airedale  
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Fundraising  

Chocolate Hamper Raffle 

All funds raised will go towards the 
purchase of a new pool table for our 

Youth Club and Young Adults 

Get your Raffle Tickets from any 
member of staff at SNOOP/Tadpoles 

Nursery

Tickets are £1 per strip
 

 Fayre and Afternoon Tea 
Saturday 29th June 

We hope you will be able to join us at this 
family event. 

If you wish to book an afternoon tea, this must 
be done in advance for catering purposes. 

We have 3 time slots: 11 am, 12 and 1 pm. 

Please indicate your time preference when you 
book and pay.

You do not need to book if you are just coming 
to the Fayre.

 We’d love to see you there....
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Making A Difference 

SNOOP attended an information event at 
the Richard Dunn Sports Centre for World 

Autism Day.  

Organised by Aware and Barnardos, it was 
one of the busiest events we have ever 

been too.  

 50 people came to speak to SNOOP  
during the day. About 35 of those were 
new parents and 15 professionals. The 

thing that stood out the most was that 
people were not aware that all this 

fantastic range of support was out there 
in Bradford ! 

Together we are changing this. 

Organisations run by Parents and Carers 
delivering services to parents and carers 

and the people they care for. 
It works - and Bradford has built a solid 

foundation of such work .  

SNOOP is 19 years old 
on 24th August this year.  

Thank you for all your continued support 
in these changing and ever difficult times.

Here’s to the future.


